
TKC and East Greenwich Art Club Develop Alliance 
 
June 1, 2015 –The Kent Center had the honor of presenting before the East Greenwich Art Club, 
whose members have donated supplies so Hillsgrove House's Creative Occupational Unit can 
continue to make beautiful works of art! TKC's Director of Development Sarah Channing, 
Vocational Specialist Kate Paquin, and Hillsgrove Member Debbie shared background on our 
services and how the art program has improved the quality of life of individuals who face 
serious mental illness. Debbie said it best: "I suffer from depression and bipolar. If it weren't for 
Hillsgrove House, I don't think I would be here today."   
 


